
 
 

CALIFORNIA PARACHUTE CLUB 
P.O. Box 1065, Livermore, California 94550 

 
Last Meeting of the year: Next Saturday, October 11th, 7:30 P.M.  Airport 
Admin. Bldg., Livermore.  Nominations for the 2004 offices will close at the close 
of this meeting. 
  
September 13th Ray & Concha, Kent & Madalyn, Bill & Charloa, Ed & Shirley and Peter 
attended the BOD meeting at Mike & Alice’s.  Everyone had a good time. 
 
September 21st Ed Barr, David Elliott and Lee Wilcox jumped at Lodi.  They had a great 
time.  Ed & Lee swooped a tandem (friend). On the way back they stopped at the Italian 
Restaurant. 
 
September 27th Bill and Theresa and Kent and Madalyn took Amtrak to Old 
Sacramento.  That was Theresa’s first ride on an Amtrak (she promised a case of beer) and 
was impressed that it was clean and comfortable (more than BART). They have a café with 
food and drinks (even alcohol) on the train.  They had a very nice relaxing weekend away.  
Kent and Madalyn went to a Murder/Mystery/Comedy dinner theatre where Madalyn sat 
next to the murderer.  Bill and Theresa couldn't get in, as it is very popular and instead ate 
at the boat restaurant.  They thought the restaurant on the riverboat was excellent.  The 
rooms were small, but being on the river was nice and after a nice dinner and some alcohol, 
it was a very short walk home.  And the weather was beautiful.  The relaxing trip seemed 
short each way. 
 
Nominees for offices are: President: Ed Barr 
                                         Vice President: Kent Walker         
                                         Treasurer\ Secretary: Alice and Mike Ogden                  
                                         BOD: Shirley Barr, Bill and Charloa Burker, Ray Dias Jr., Madalyn 
Drago, Jim Duffy, Bob Hall and Maryjane Maberry-Hall, Peter Kalthoff, John McAllister, 
Allen Silver, Lou Somontes, Bill and Theresa Stanley, John Waldeck and Lee Wilcox.             
                                                                     
                                                                                                                                
 Please advise me if you would like your name removed from the list of nominees.  Phone 
(925)634-0575 or email miknalis@jps.net.  Ballots should be mailed to you early next month, 
probably with the Winter Party details. 
 
Madalyn has begun to take potluck choices for the January Winter Party. Phone (650) 359-
1227 or email madalyn@crocuta.com.   (Please try to reply to this soon.)  Madalyn has also arranged 
the decorations.  Charloa rearranged the Social Room, is getting the tablecloths, and will 
investigate the Ham & Turkey options.  Other needs will be discussed at the next meeting. 
 
The tee shirts for Leap Day will probably have the logo & date and may include I Leapt Leap 
Day 2004 on front, with nothing on the back.   
 
Calendar: (Subject to change to accommodate boogies, meets, etc.) 
Winter Party:  January 17th, 2004. Springtown Social Hall, Livermore. 
General Meeting: February 14th, 7:30 P.M.  Airport Admin. Building, Livermore. 
Leap Day: Sunday February 29th,11:00 AM Lodi. 
General Meeting: April 10th, 7:30 P.M.  Airport Admin. Building, Livermore. 
 
This unofficial publication is dated 10/6/03  
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